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Hi everyone, we hope you are all well and
continuing to follow the governments
advice whilst we continue in Lockdown.
This is now our fourth newsletter and
we’ve received some really positive
feedback so far, so we hope you also
enjoy this edition.

Norfolk Constabulary Safer Schools Team

TRENDING NOW. ..

Norfolk County Council, Children’s Services have launched a new phone line and text
message service for children and young people to use.

We hope you are feeling happy and safe at home; however, we know some people often
feel unsafe or scared. You do not need to keep it to yourself, we're here to help.

Text us on: 07480 635060
Call us on: 0344 800 8029



https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2F6G2znNj3vyI&data=02%7C01%7CVanisha.Mistry%40norfolk.police.uk%7Cdaf8f56f83354e0cfb8908d7e2126a00%7C63c6bc72b09342dbbf8a14e2a998e211%7C0%7C0%7C637226441055177821&sdata=hRwS0bBlfoayyVDm5Ah9d7i2KbQjjmGP3xl8rSBAr98%3D&reserved=0
https://smallpeicetrust.org.uk/cyberfirst
https://youtu.be/3YQTutdnrZI
https://youtu.be/kgwGTf341VU

